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To Our Customers, 

As everyone knows the drought has no end in sight. We are urging our customers to 

conserve water as much as possible. As the conditions continue, we have no doubt 

we will have to issue restrictions. 

We hope to avoid problems at our water plants that we have seen this past week 

happen to other water companies. Some systems have had problems due to 

equipment being over worked from high water demand and long pumping hours. 

LWSC has three wells that pump water to our two water towers.  The towers hold a 

combined 300,000 gallons of water. To serve our customers efficiently, have 

adequate water and pressure all three wells must be in service and pumping. At this 

moment we are pumping between 300,000 to 350,000 gallons a day. Our wells are 

running 6-8 hours a day to keep up with the current demand.  

If our demand increases to 450,000 to 500,000 gallons a day, or the pumps & motors 

run 12-14 hours a day it could cause the well pumps and motors to overheat and 

damage them. Should pumpage increase and a well go out of service LWSC could 

not supply adequate water and pressure to our customers until a repair could be 

made. When pumps, motors, and wire must be replaced it is at an extreme cost.  

Please conserve so we do not face the cost of higher bills due to repairs from over 

pumping.  

LWSC is asking ALL customers to be water cautious and to conserve water by 

limiting outdoor watering. We understand that people have crops and livestock and 

by no means are we suggesting you stop watering them but again just be cautious of 

how much watering you are doing and the times of day that you are doing it. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office at 903-852-6410 and 

we will be more than happy to assist you. 
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